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To the Senate Community Affairs Committee 
Regarding the Stronger Futures in the Northern Territory Bill 2011 
  
  
I wish to make a submission to the Committee to express my opposition to the proposed Stronger Futures 
legislation. 
 
 
Since reading the recent article by Eva Cox - it is patently clear that there is no data available to justify an 
extension of the Northern Territory Intervention. 
See http://theconversation.edu.au/whats-data-got-to-do-with-it-reassessing-the-nt-intervention-4993 
 
 
Regards 
 
Barb 




